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Mauldeth Road Primary School


Headteacher: Mr. A. Kilcoyne    Assistant Headteachers: Mrs J McQueen, Mrs T Fitzgerald   

3rd October 2022
Parents' Evening – Monday 10 th and Thursday 13th October 2022
Dear Parent/Carer,
We are using the online booking system again for Parents’ Evening. Please login into School Spider via the School Spider app or go onto the school website :

www.mauldethprimary.co.uk
Please click into the Parent’s tab to login and then into Parents’ Evening section to book your appointment.

If it is tricky for you to do this, please email school via:

communication@mauldethroad.manchester.sch.uk
We will then help you to book an appointment.
We look forward to seeing you!

Yours sincerely,

A Kilcoyne

Headteacher
Mauldeth Road  Primary School  Withington M14 6SG 
Phone 0161 224 3588  Fax 0161 248 4462
E-mail  admin@mauldethroad.manchester.sch.uk

